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Why not make jobs in Oregon instead of draining the taxes payers dollars. Showing 

I.D. would be nice as well. That would be called transparencies. I want to now who 

these people are. And registration. And can you tell me when your going to say 

private property. That's not to far of a step is it not?. Why doesn't the law makers put 

camp by there homes. Hmmmm. It just might make the property drop in value. Like 

every home owner in Oregon property will drop in value. But got to bring in those 

bums to get that Democrat votes. I'm going for greater Idaho. You people are low IQ. 


